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May 12, 2020 
 
 
To Falun Dafa Association Canada, 
 
On the 28th anniversary of Falun Dafa Day, I want to recognize your association’s work 
in helping people to improve their spiritual, emotional and physical well-being.  Thank 
you for your contributions and for promoting the values of truthfulness, compassion and 
forbearance. 
 
Happy Falun Dafa Day! 
 

 
Arielle Kayabaga 
Councillor, Ward 13 
City of London 


